
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Sealed bids will be received by Rudolph Libbe, Inc., acting on behalf of the Board of Education 
of the Lake Local School District for the Kitchen Equipment Purchase and Installation.  The bids 
will be received at the office of Rudolph Libbe, Inc., 6494 Latcha Road, Walbridge, Ohio 43465 
until noon local time on June 14th, 2023 and will be read publicly and recorded immediately 
thereafter.  Late bids will not be accepted and will be returned unopened.  Faxed and emailed bids 
are not permitted.

The estimated Cost of the Work for the project is as follows: $550,000.00.

The date of substantial completion for the Work is June 14, 2024.

Bids shall be addressed to John MacGregor, Rudolph Libbe, Inc. in a sealed opaque envelope and 
be clearly marked on the envelope as a bid for the applicable improvements for which the bidder 
is submitting its bid along with the bidder’s name.

This legal notice and the bidding documents, including copies of the drawings, specifications, 
project manual, bid form, forms of contract and bond, and addenda may be obtained upon written 
request to john.macgregor@rlgbuilds.com. Rudolph Libbe, Inc. is serving as the Construction 
Manager at Risk for the overall new school construction, however the contract for Kitchen 
Equipment Purchase and Installation will be contracted directly to Lake Local School District due 
to funding requirements.  

Bidding documents may also be reviewed at Rudolph Libbe, Inc., 6494 Latcha Road, Walbridge, 
Ohio 43465 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except for legal holidays.

This Notice to Bidders may be accessed on the School District’s website at 
https://www.lakeschools.org.

Publication date: May 19th, 2023.
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